
United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

Education 
807.0 

Mr . Robert Figulis 
Business Office 

MINNEAPOLIS AREA OFFICE 
831 SECOND AVE. SOUTH 

MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA 55402 

JUL 2 4 1972 

Northern Michigan University 
Marquette, chigan 49855 
Dear Mr. Figulis: 

A per telephone conversation between Mr. James Carter and 
this office, it is agreeable with this office for you to 
release the Bureau checks to those Indian students on cam us 
at Northern 1 chigan University this summer. 

Additionally, this office w111: be re uesting a check in the 
amount of $500 for David Batiste to·help defray his expenses 
this summer. This check has not yet been ordered and will be 
a few weeks before we can make it available to Mr. Batiste. 

It is the feeling of this office that the Indian tudents 
articipating in the Nishnawbe News are doing a tremendous 

service. 

cc: 

Sincerely yours, 

'(Sgd.J Paul A. Mttdfior 
Paul l\. · .lchi r 
Area Director of Education 

lvw Gar:t:er W chigan u. 
'Bob Pecotte, Northern Michigan U. 
Great Lakes Agency-Delmar Armstrong 

() 


